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Brussels, 14th September 2011 

 
 

EGEA Working Group 6 (WG6) 
Brake & Suspension Test Equipment 

 
 

 

Dear Members, 
 
On behalf of the Chairman of Working Group 6, Olivier Sauzay, we have the pleasure in inviting you to the 
meeting of Working Group 6 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 

 

 
 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda. 
 
Draft Agenda (Rev01)  
  
 

1. Opening and welcome by the Chairman 
 

2. Approval of the minutes of the last Working Group 6 meeting held on 7th July 2010 in 
Frankfurt 

  
3. Election of the Chairman 
 

4. Action plan and start of work: Suspension testing 
 

4.1. State of affairs at European level: preliminary information 
4.2. Suspension efficiency tests: project definition 
4.3. Test at IDIADA 
4.4. Test regime 
4.5. EGEA’s collaboration with GOCA: discussion 
4.6. Next steps 

 
 

5. Mutual Recognition Regulation (EC) N° 764/2008: Obstacles to the sale garage and 
test equipment throughout the EU?  Is Working Group 6 affected? 

 
6. Next meetings, frequency and location. 

 
 

* * *  
 

Election of the Chairman 
After expiry of deadline for candidates, the secretariat received only one candidacy from the ASA Association 
suggesting Mr. Frank Beaujean as a candidate. 
 

Thursday 13th of October 2011 (10h00-16h00) 
 

Equip’Auto (Paris) 
Meeting Room N°513 (Meeting Centre 5 - first floor) 
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Lunch 
Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break. 
 
 
Entry Badges 
We are pleased to inform you that we have now received complementary electronic entrance passes to Equip 
Auto 2011 from GIEG/FIEV. In the event you do not already have an entrance pass, please let us know by 
replying to this e-mail and we will be very happy to provide you with one personal code for your online 
registration.   
 
 

 
* * *  

 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you numerously in Paris for this Working Group, 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 


